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Dedicated environmentalist remembered through library donations 
 

Wednesday 19 June 2013 
 
 

Mudgee District Environment Group (MDEG) is donating a set of books to Mudgee 
Regional Library in memory of Jocelyn Hulme, a past dedicated supporter of the 
environment, the library and the arts in the Mudgee area. 
 
Jocelyn had a keen love for the environment and animals, giving MDEG many years of 
voluntary service. She was also an active member of Friends of the Library.  
 
MDEG is keen for members of the community to gain knowledge and share Jocelyn’s 
enthusiasm for the beauty of Australian plants and animals and the importance of their 
protection. 
 
The following books are donated to the library for the education and enjoyment of the 
regional community: 

• Wildlife of the Box-Ironbark Country, by Chris Tzaros 
• Planting for Wildlife, by Nicola Munro and David Lindenmayer 
• Australian Reptiles, by Stephen Swanson 
• Rich Land, Waste Land – How coal is killing Australia, by Sharyn Munro 

MDEG is continuing to actively pursue a sustainable future for the Mudgee region so that 
future generations can enjoy the benefits of good health, clean air and water, fertile 
agricultural land and renewable energy sources that do not destroy the environment or 
the delicate balance of the earth’s climate. 
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